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Thanks to everyone who submitted their
stallion reports by the November 30th
deadline! For anyone affected by the
Canadian Postal Strike, you can email
your reports to
registration@appaloosa.com.
With so many reports coming in at this
time of year, we’re working hard to
process everything and issue breeder’s
certificates as quickly as possible. We
appreciate your patience as we manage
the high volume!
A Word About Mailing Documents
We’ve been hearing from folks who
never received their papers or had their
documents go missing in transit. We
recommend using trackable shipping for
peace of mind when sending or
receiving important paperwork.
If you’re waiting on mail, it’s not
uncommon for it to take extra time to
arrive right now. Please be patient.
And just a reminder, online registration
is available! It’s a fast, hassle-free way to
get everything taken care of, especially if
you’re overseas or dealing with postal
delays.
Thank you for your cooperation, and
here’s to wrapping up the year smoothly!

Registration Department

Note From the Editor
Happy December everyone! Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season!
Enjoy the festivities and have a happy New Year!
Best,
Thora

Find the 2025 Youth
Association Calendar in the

online appaloosa store

2025 Youth
Association Calendar

Appaloosa Youth Association
AYA members, please remember that
voting for AYA Board Directors is going
on until December 13th. Ballots are
electronic only and should have been
received (via email) by youth members
who purchased memberships by no later
than November 1st. We highly
encourage all youth members to
participate in this voting process and
thank you for your support! 

The AYA 2025 calendar sale is still going
on! Calendars are now on sale for a
discounted price - $15. All profits from
these calendars will go directly toward
helping Hurricane Helene survivors. This
coming year, make the AYA Calendar
your calendar of choice. Not only will you
get to enjoy pictures and drawings by
our youth members, but you will be
donating to a good cause. Calendars are
available for purchase on the ApHC
website or via this link:
https://www.appaloosa.com/storesumm
ary

SCAN THE QR CODE TO VISIT THE STORE

Get into the holiday spirit at the
Appaloosa Museum Holiday Open House
on Dec. 7 from 10 a.m. to noon! Bring the
whole family for cookie decorating,
crafts, holiday music, and light
refreshments. Don’t forget: Santa arrives
at 10:15 AM! Special thanks to our
sponsor, the Appaloosa Horse Club.

See the last page for more details!

Museum Holiday
Open House
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affiliates—the Appaloosa Horse Club UK
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The Appaloosa Horse Club UK was
formed in February 2000, by a group
of enthusiasts led by founder member,
Joyce Nutland. It was quickly affiliated
to the ApHC as the ‘daughter breed’
society for the UK. The aims and
objectives of the club are to preserve
and promote the Appaloosa in the UK,
in accordance with the rules and
principles of the ApHC. Next year we
are celebrating 25 years, our Silver
Anniversary, and we hope to make it a
special year.

Dec. 8: WApHC WINTER
WORKING SHOW - Deerfield,
Wisconsin

TO SEE MORE UPCOMING
SHOWS YOU CAN VISIT  

WWW.APPALOOSA.COM/SH
OWCALENDARBYMONTH

OR SCAN BELOW

December Shows

In addition to the USA Grand
Champion Championships, we hold a
Youngstock Championship and a USA
Supreme Championship. We have a
separate FPD Championship to
recognise the foundation bred horses
and their Appaloosa heritage. In our
English program we encourage
traditional disciplines including side
saddle, dressage or freestyle to music,
and the increasingly popular Concours
d’ Elegance classes, in-hand and
ridden. We hold a training clinic the
day before the show which is free to
our members.

Over 3000 members including youth
members have joined. Currently the
annual rate is around 150. Appaloosas
registered is around 2,200. The club is
run by a board of six directors who are
all volunteers and are supported by
other office holders.

We are a small, friendly and inclusive
club with a supportive community
across the UK. Our highlight is the
national show in August. Our
members get together for the
weekend with their Appaloosas to
compete in both English and Western
disciplines. The UK classes are on
Saturday and USA classes on Sunday,
judged by an ApHC approved judge.
This is a great opportunity and an
honour for the club’s members to
compete in ApHC-affiliated classes. 

Members can enter Most Versatile
Appaloosa competitions for English
and Western horses. These are very
popular as members can earn points
from each element at the show to
compete for the Most Versatile
Championship trophy. Our youth
members are an integral part of the
club and have their own High Points
award which they can enter on their 

 A huge thank you to all the
competitors, judges, and
sponsors for making this year’s
World Show such a success!
We’re also grateful to everyone
who helped organize and run
the daily event, your efforts
made a big difference.

 Congratulations to all the
competitors for your hard work
and dedication, and we look
forward to seeing you again next
year. 

 The World Show results will be
featured in the 2025 Winter
Appaloosa Journal, so stay
tuned! We’re excited for the
upcoming events and can’t wait
to continue celebrating the
Appaloosa community.

2024 World Show

https://www.appaloosa.com/storesummary
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THANK YOU TO
OUR SPONSORS!
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Our Socials
Are you following us on social

media? We are on Instagram and
Facebook! On our accounts we post
important reminders, photos from

recent events, tips from trainers
and so much more!

own ponies. They can also compete for
the Most Versatile awards, provided
they are competing on a registered
Appaloosa. 

For members that don't show, we run
an annual Saddle Log program and
online photo and video competitions.
This started during Covid and proved
very popular. Members keep
performance records throughout the
year which count toward our annual
High Points competition and the
Amazing Blue Performance Awards.
Members can also earn Register of
Merit certificates in disciplines such as
Halter, English & Western Riding,
Dressage, Trail, Showjumping etc.
Points accumulate until the required
points are achieved. There is no time
limit, you can go at your own pace.

International Affiliates

The club also has an annual
achievement award, sponsored by
Redheart Appaloosas, which is awarded
each year. Recipients are proposed by
our members and voted on by the
Board. The achievement can be in any
sphere that contributes to the club and
its members. This year it was awarded
to long standing member, Lisa Randle.

Members submit photos of their
Appaloosas for our calendar
competition which is sent out at
Christmas. Additionally, we have
created a WhatsApp group and
Facebook page to keep members
involved and supported throughout the
year. It is an ideal forum to share ideas
and stay up to-date with club news.

We have different breed registries in
the UK. Our A - American register is for
Appaloosas registered with the ApHC.
Our B - British Register is for
Appaloosas from British pedigrees not
eligible for the ApHC. We follow ApHC
principles and recognise permitted
outcrosses. We have a separate P –
Part-breed register, where one parent
must be by an A- or B-registered
Appaloosa. We have a hardship register
based on ApHC criteria; these horses
are registered on our C- Characteristic
Register. We run classes and
competitions for all registers, so there is
plenty for everyone to do.

Unfortunately since Brexit we cannot
register our British Appaloosas born
outside the UK. This is very sad for us
especially as these are horses from
established UK bloodlines. We are still
hoping for a solution as these
Appaloosas are not normally eligible for
ApHC registration.

We are very proud to be an ApHC
International Affiliate; Our club
incorporates the principals of the
ApHC. We have a very supportive
membership, and many lifelong
friendships have been formed, all
devoted to our wonderful, unique and
quirky breed. The Appaloosa, the breed
of choice.
Our published book ‘The Appaloosa’ is
part of the Allen Guide to Horse & Pony
Breeds. 
Reference (ISBN 978 0 85131 889 9)

By Kim Stands,
 ApHCUK Marketing Director 
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